DAFTAR PUSTAKA

Buku

- Kauppi, M. V., & Viotti, P. R. (2020). *International relations theory*. Rowman et Littlefield.
- Lee Seong-man, Kim Yong-jae, Lee Jeong-seok. (2018). *National security: theory and practice*. Seoul: Oreum.
- Song, X. (2021). *Understanding Chinese Gdp*. Palgrave Macmillan.
- Hans, M. J. (1993). *Politics g Nations: The Struggle for power and Peace* (Brief Edition). (New York: McGraw-Hill).

Jurnal.

- Han, Sukhee. "THAAD Controversies and Post-THAAD New Normal in Korea-Cina Relations." *East and West Studies* 30, no. 1 (2018): 63–81.
- Cha Jeong-mi. "South Korean Scholarly Perception of Cina's Northeast History Project: Focusing on Identity Politics." *Culture and Politics* 6, no. 1 (2019): 199–231.
- Park, Kwang-Deuk. "Study for Emergence of the Trump Administration in the United States and Northeast Asia: Focusing on Cina-US Relations and Korea's Strategy." *The Korean Journal of Political Science* 25, no. 1 (2017): 139–159.
- Chun, Jahyun. "Activists, Alliances, and Anti-US Base Protests (Cambridge Studies in Contentious Politics)." *Social Movement Studies* 12, no. 3 (2013): 355–357.
- Djamba, Yanyi K., and W. Lawrence Neuman. "Social Research Methods: Qualitative and Quantitative Approaches." *Teaching Sociology* 30, no. 3 (2002): 380.
- Seo Geun-won, and Lee Mi-jong . "Qualitative Transition to Qualitative Research: The Case of a Narrative Identity Research." *The Journal of Anthropology of Education* 20, no. 4 (2017): 1–48.

- Jutersonke, O. (n.d.). Hans J. Morgenthau in international relations. *Morgenthau, Law and Realism*, 1–36. https://doi.org/10.1017/cbo9780511780011.003
- Economic diplomacy. (2011). https://doi.org/10.1163/9789004209619
- Koh Yu-hwan. (2006). Seek a new North Korean nuclear solution after inter-Korean relations were cut off. Searching for a new North Korean nuclear solution, 10–17.
- Kim Young-tae. (2013). South Korea's Response Strategy to North Korea's Nuclear Threat: Focusing on Preemptive Strike Strategy, 13–20.Sussex, M., Clarke, M., & Medcalf, R. (2017). National security: Between theory and practice. *Australian Journal of International Affairs*, 71(5), 474–478. https://doi.org/10.1080/10357718.2017.1347139
- Kim, Inseung. (2016). A Study on South Korea's THAAD Deployment and Russia's Response, 78–93.
- Jong Kun Choi. (2015). The Perils of Strategic Patience with North Korea. *The Washington Quarterly*, 38(4), 55–63.
- Yeji Hong. (2015). The US-Cina-Taiwan Strategic Triangle and Domestic Politics of the Central State, 1–8.
- Lee Sang-geun. (2015). Is the deployment of THAAD in South Korea a right choice? *Journal of Peace and Unification*, 5(1), 109–116. https://doi.org/10.31780/jpu.2015.5.1.109
- Han, S. (2018). THAAD controversies and Post-THAAD New Normal in Korea-Cina relations. *East and West Studies*, 30(1), 63–81. https://doi.org/10.29274/ews.2018.30.1.63
- Levin, S. W. (2005). Changing Dynamics in Northeast Asia: Implications for the U.S. army, 23–30. https://doi.org/10.21236/ada432300
- Hill, C. R. (2013). The elusive vision of a non-nuclear North Korea. *The Washington Quarterly*, *36*(2), 7–19. https://doi.org/10.1080/0163660x.2013.791078
- Amy, W. F. (2015). U.S. Strategic Nuclear Forces: Background Developments, and Issues, 8.
- Jayson, H. (2006). The Rumour Bomb: Theorising the Convergence of New and Old Trends in Mediated US Politics. *Southern Review- Communication*, *Politics & Culture*, *39*(1), 84–100.
- Kumar, R. (n.d.). Selecting a Study Design. *Research Methodology A Step by Step Guide for Beginners*, 103–128.

Pham, J. P. (2015). What is in the National Interest? Hans Morgenthau's realist vision and American foreign policy. *American Foreign Policy Interests*, *37*(4), 187–193. https://doi.org/10.1080/10803920.2015.1080073

Artikel

- Panda, Ankit. "Cina and South Korea: Examining the Resolution of the THAAD Impasse." *The Diplomat*. for The Diplomat, November 13, 2017. Last modified November 13, 2017. Accessed April 23, 2021. https://thediplomat.com/2017/11/Cina-and-south-korea-examining-the-resolution-of-the-thaad-impasse/.
- Banka, Neha. "Explained: Why Cina Is Opposing THAAD Defence Systems in South Korea." *The Indian Express*. Last modified May 30, 2020. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/thaad-missile-defence-system-south-korea-us-Cina-6434536/.
- Michael D. Swaine. "Chinese Views on South Korea's Deployment of THAAD." *Hoover Institution*. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://www.hoover.org/research/chinese-views-south-koreas-deployment-thaad.
- Jung Wook, Kim. "Strongly Opposed to THAAD in Seongju." Accessed April 22, 2021. https://news.naver.com/main/read.nhn?mode=LSD&mid=sec&sid1=100&oid=011&aid=0003894749.
- Robert C. Watts IV. "Rockets' Red Glare'—Why Does ... Naval War College." Accessed April 22, 2021. https://digital-commons.usnwc.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1736&context=nwc-review.
- Panda, Ankit. "Cina and South Korea: Examining the Resolution of the THAAD Impasse." *The Diplomat*. for The Diplomat, November 13, 2017. Last modified November 13, 2017. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://thediplomat.com/2017/11/Cina-and-south-korea-examining-the-resolution-of-the-thaad-impasse/.
- Friedberg, A. L. (2014). The sources of Chinese conduct: Explaining Beijing's assertiveness. *The Washington Quarterly*, *37*(4), 133–150. https://doi.org/10.1080/0163660x.2014.1002160

- Reporters Nam Moon-hee and Shin Han-seul. (2016, August 4). South Korea's THAAD deployment as seen by US and Russian experts. SisaIN, Sisain. Retrieved November 20, 2021, from https://www.sisain.co.kr/news/articleView.html?idxno=26589.
- South Korea deploys THAAD, Japan blows its nose without touching it. South Korea's THAAD deployment, Japan's nose blown without a hand: Asia-Pacific: International: News. (2016, July 14). Retrieved November 20, 2021, from http://www.hani.co.kr/arti/international/asiapacific/752301.html.
- News Sbs. (2014, December 26). The first button to 'restore' security cooperation between the US and Japan... Will the 'triangular MD cooperation' continue? SBS News. Retrieved November 20, 2021, from https://news.sbs.co.kr/news/endPage.do?news_id=N1002754404.
- Check, R. (2021, October 4). *North Korea: What we know about its missile and nuclear programme*. BBC News. Retrieved November 20, 2021, from https://www.bbc.com/news/world-asia-41174689.
- Reporter Lee Jae-ho | Article input 2016.10.03. 19:22:17 Last updated 2016.10.04. 00:21:59, & jh1128@pressian.com Reporter Jaeho Lee. (2016, October 3). US expert "THAAD was designed to be integrated with US MD". Pressian. Retrieved October 22, 2021, from https://m.pressian.com/pages/articles/142168.
- Lee Sang-hyun. (2017, October 31). [Restoration of Korea-Cina Relations] Expert "There are disappointing parts, but in reality, it is the best choice". yunhap news. Retrieved November 27, 2021, from https://www.yna.co.kr/view/AKR20171031106700014.
- Council on Foreign Relations. (n.d.). *Understanding the Cina-north korea relationship*. Council on Foreign Relations. Retrieved November 27, 2021, from https://www.cfr.org/backgrounder/Cina-north-korea-relationship.
- National Archives and Records Administration. (n.d.). National Archives and Records Administration. Retrieved November 27, 2021, from https://trumpwhitehouse.archives.gov/briefings-statements/press-briefing-press-secretary-sean-spicer-020117/.
- Seungwook Kim. (2017, September 8). [Full text] President Moon Jae-in's stance on the additional temporary deployment of THAAD. yunhap news. Retrieved November 27, 2021, from https://www.yna.co.kr/view/AKR20170908192000001.

- *U.S.-South Korea relations.* (n.d.). Retrieved November 28, 2021, from https://digital.library.unt.edu/ark:/67531/metadc944740/m2/1/high_res_d/R414 81_2016Oct20.pdf.
- News Sbs. (2017, October 30). Kyung-wha Kang, THAAD-related "We have nothing to apologize for". SBS News. Retrieved November 28, 2021, from https://news.sbs.co.kr/news/endPage.do?news_id=N1004459877.
- Hyundai halts production at 4 plants in Cina. The Chosun Ilbo (English Edition): Daily News from Korea Business > Business. (2017, August 30). Retrieved November 28, 2021, from http://english.chosun.com/site/data/html_dir/2017/08/30/2017083001079.html.
- In first half of 2017, THAAD retaliation caused \$4.3 billion in losses for S. Korean companies. In first half of 2017, THAAD retaliation caused \$4.3 billion in losses for S. Korean companies: Business: News: The Hankyoreh. (n.d.). Retrieved November 29, 2021, from http://www.hani.co.kr/arti/english_edition/e_business/801752.html.
- Naughton, B. (n.d.). The transformation of the state sector: Sasac, the market economy, and the new national champions. *State Capitalism, Institutional Adaptation, and the Chinese Miracle*, 60–72. https://doi.org/10.1017/cbo9781139962858.003
- 2016 Korea-Cina Trade Trend News kotra Overseas Market News. (n.d.).
 Retrieved November 29, 2021, from
 https://m.news.kotra.or.kr/user/globalAllBbs/kotranews/album/2/globalBbsDat
 aAllView.do?dataIdx=157643&column=&searchAreaCd=&searchNationCd=
 &searchTradeCd=&searchStartDate=&searchIndustryCdate=&searchIndustr
 yCdate = &page=103&row=80.
- Thrush, G., & Landler, M. (2017, September 3). Why Trump, after North Korea's test, aimed his sharpest fire at the South. The New York Times. Retrieved November 30, 2021, from https://www.nytimes.com/2017/09/03/us/trumpnorth-south-korea-nuclear.html.
- Cooper, H. (2017, September 18). *Mattis leaves the door open to military options in North Korea*. The New York Times. Retrieved November 30, 2021, from https://www.nytimes.com/2017/09/18/world/asia/mattis-north-korea-military.html.
- Rice, S. E. (2017, August 10). *It's not too late on North Korea*. The New York Times. Retrieved November 30, 2021, from

- https://www.nytimes.com/2017/08/10/opinion/susan-rice-trump-north-korea.html.
- A new great-power relationship with Beijing. Carnegie Endowment for International Peace. (n.d.). Retrieved November 30, 2021, from https://carnegieendowment.org/globalten/?fa=50172.
- The impact of the Iran Nuclear Agreement Foundation for ... (n.d.). Retrieved November 30, 2021, from https://flia.org/impact-iran-nuclear-agreement/.
- Cato.org. (n.d.). Retrieved November 27, 2021, from https://www.cato.org/publications/publications/security-threats-contemporary-world-politics-potential-hegemons.
- Sipri Military Expenditure Database. SIPRI. (n.d.). Retrieved November 30, 2021, from https://www.sipri.org/databases/milex.
- Korea's MD transfer is 'like doing kung fu in a pottery shop' (n.d.). Retrieved December 1, 2021, from https://blog.daum.net/white-1143/433.
- Chosun Ilbo. (n.d.). US Secretary of State Kerry mentions the need to deploy THAAD in South Korea. Chosun Ilbo. Retrieved November 27, 2021, from https://www.chosun.com/site/data/html_dir/2015/05/19/2015051900293.html.
- Nekovee, M., Moreno, Y., Bianconi, G., & Marsili, M. (2006, August 1). *Theory of rumour spreading in complex social networks*. Physica A: Statistical Mechanics and its Applications. Retrieved December 1, 2021, from https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0378437106008090.
- Gwangju News. (2019, May 24). *The Korean War* (6.25): *How it began*. Gwangju News. Retrieved December 15, 2021, from https://gwangjunewsgic.com/features/jeolla-history/the-korean-war/
- Pollack, J. D. (2016, July 28). The strategic meaning of Cina-ROK relations: How far will the rapprochement go and with what implications? Brookings. Retrieved December 16, 2021, from https://www.brookings.edu/articles/the-strategic-meaning-of-Cina-rok-relations-how-far-will-the-rapprochement-go-and-with-what-implications/
- [Into the editorial] The Hankyoreh and JoongAng Ilbo, 'Deployment of the highaltitude missile defense system (THAAD) on the Korean Peninsula' editorial comparison. [Into the editorial] Hankyoreh and JoongAng Ilbo, 'Deployment of the High Altitude Area Defense System (THAAD) on the Korean Peninsula' editorial comparison: Education: Society: News. (2016, July 18). Retrieved

Internet

- Isdp, Mats Engman, Niklas Swanström, 李相洙 Sangsoo Lee, Sangsoo Lee 李相洙 and Alec Forss, Erik Isaksson, and Anwesha Mohanty. "THAAD on the Korean Peninsula." *Institute for Security and Development Policy*. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://isdp.eu/publication/korea-thaad/.
- Bennett, Bruce W. "Why THAAD Is Needed in Korea." *RAND Corporation*. Last modified August 7, 2017. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://www.rand.org/blog/2017/08/why-thaad-is-needed-in-korea.html.
- "(PDF) U.S. Foreign Policy Towards North Korea." Accessed April 22, 2021. https://www.researchgate.net/publication/331386701_US_Foreign_Policy_Towards_North_Korea.
- "Michael D. Swaine." *Hoover Institution*. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://www.hoover.org/profiles/michael-d-swaine.
- Soewongso, Darryl Agyasan. "Tension between Cina and the RoK Due to the Deployment of a Defense System as a Respond to DPRK Weapon Tests." *UNPAR Institutional Repository*. Program Studi Ilmu Hubungan Internasional Fakultas Ilmu Sosial dan Ilmu Politik UNPAR, January 1, 1970. Last modified January 1, 1970. Accessed April 22, 2021. http://repository.unpar.ac.id/handle/123456789/10754.
- EconoTimes. "What South Korean President Park's Political Demise Means for the Region's Geopolitics." *EconoTimes*. Last modified April 2, 2017. Accessed April 22, 2021. https://www.econotimes.com/What-South-Korean-president-Parks-political-demise-means-for-the-regions-geopolitics-619811.
- Miller, A. (2019, December 13). *Realism*. Stanford Encyclopedia of Philosophy. Retrieved November 10, 2021, from https://plato.stanford.edu/entries/realism/.
- Check, R. (2021, October 4). *North Korea: What we know about its missile and nuclear programme*. BBC News. Retrieved November 20, 2021, from https://www.bbc.com/news/world-asia-41174689.

- Sanger, D. E., & Sang-hun, C. (2013, February 12). *North Korea confirms it conducted 3rd Nuclear Test*. The New York Times. Retrieved November 20, 2021, from https://www.nytimes.com/2013/02/12/world/asia/north-koreanuclear-test.html.
- Yonghan Park (2017, March 20). Dongfeng-21D armed protests after Cina and the US launch the Carl Vinson. JoongAng Ilbo. Retrieved November 22, 2021, from https://www.joongang.co.kr/article/21388654.
- News Sbs. (2014, December 26). The first button to 'restore' security cooperation between the US and Japan... Will the 'triangular MD cooperation' continue? SBS News. Retrieved November 20, 2021, from https://news.sbs.co.kr/news/endPage.do?news_id=N1002754404.
- Debate on THAAD deployment and ROK National Security. (n.d.). Retrieved November 15, 2021, from http://www.eai.or.kr/data/bbs/eng_report/2015102615295768.pdf.
- Hwan, H. I., Engman, M., Stünkel, M. E. and L., Isdp, & Chun, I.-bum. (2017, May 12). *Obligations & roles of the U.S. and neighboring countries for the reunification of Korea*. Institute for Security and Development Policy. Retrieved November 10, 2021, from https://isdp.eu/publication/reunification-korea-obligations-u-s-neighbor-states/.

Table

Central Intelligence Agency. (n.d.). Central Intelligence Agency. Retrieved December 15, 2021, from https://www.cia.gov/the-world-factbook/